
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/24/2018 4:29:06 AM

First name: Craig

Last name: Bishop

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

I have paddled and enjoyed these rivers on many occasions. I look forward to sharing those experiences with my

children in the future. Do not allow that expe Ken even to taken from future generations.

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Craig Bishop

 

Sincerely,

Craig Bishop

Big Sky, MT 59716

craiginbigsky@yahoo.com

 


